
  

  

 

  

   Friday 18th July 2025 

  

Year 6 
Year 6 returned from their residential to London on Friday evening and we 
now prepare for their final 3 days of Primary School. 

Year 6 parents are invited into school on Wednesday 23rd July at 9:15am for 
their leavers’ assembly. 

 

Church 
We are visiting Church for our end-of-term services on Monday 21st July.  All 
parents are welcome to join us: 

9:20am for EYFS and KS1 

2pm for KS2  

Clubs 

There are no clubs running this 
week other than our paid 
breakfast and after school 
service. 

Matilda 

Year 6 are performing Matilda 
at 6pm at HATs theatre on 
Tuesday 22nd July.  There are 
still tickets available. These are 
£1 and available through the 
school office.  
 
Merchandise will be available to 
purchase on Monday on the 
lower playground at 3:15pm.  

Books 

We are currently checking our 
stock of books, and we are missing several Read Write Inc, Accelerated Reader 
(a numbered label on the spine) and library books.  If you have any school-
books at home, please can you return these before the end of term. Thank 
you. 
 

 

 

 

 

Y4 Collage 
Well done to pupils in ASH class who 
created climate-change collages.  You 
can see different depictions, from 
smog (top right), forest fires (bottom 
left) to melting ice caps!  

 

 

 

 



  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


